
 

Recycling Depot Opening 
Effective Monday July 20th, 2020, Augusta Recyclers will be opening our Recycling 

Depot to the public. The depot will be open from 8am to 5pm Monday thru Saturday. 

We would like the public to adhere to the following when coming to the depot: 

• Do not come to Augusta if you are not feeling well or have not been feeling well in 

the last 2 weeks, or if you have travelled out of the province in the last 2 weeks. 

• Wait for your turn to access the unloading area, we can only have a couple people 

unloading at a time so there could be a delay before you can offload. Please be 

patient and wait your turn. 

• When dropping off your recyclables maintain a 6 ft distance from any Augusta 

employee or other customers. 

• Pre-sort your recyclables at home. It is important to drop off your recyclables as 

quickly as possible to try and alleviate any traffic congestion. Please pre-sort your 

recyclables as much as possible, larger unsorted loads can be refused. 

 

Thank you and stay safe 


